
Chairwoman Monnes Anderson and Members of the Committee, 

 

As an individual who wants transparency across ALL products and medications, I fully support SB 649 

and believe it is my right as a consumer to have vaccine inserts made available to me and fellow 

consumers. Access to the package insert is vital for all individuals making informed decisions about any 

medication.  

 

Many thanks for your attention to this important bill. 

 

Sincerely, 

 

DeeAnn Todd 

 


